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Rod Stowe,

Commissioner

NSW Department of Fair Trading
PO Box 972

Parramatta NSW 2124

cc to Mr Sam Jenkin
Director
Ministerial and Executive Services

Dear Mr Stowe

Thank you for your letter of 21st January 2013 responding to my earlier letter of 27th December. Please accept
my apologies for my subsequent letter (18th February) enquiring as to why you had not yet responded. Your
response was not made available to me at the time of writing it.

Regarding the directive to change our name, I would like to reiterate that our committee wishes to co-operate
with your Office to ensure our name is compliant with all relevant legislation. We wish to avoid going any
further along the review process than is necessary for this. However we are in a position where we cannot act
with any certainty, while ensuring our action is in the best interest of our members. Therefore I must appeal to
you again for guidance on this issue so that we can take it to our members.

I understand from your letter of 21st January that you are not in a position to offer advice or suggestions as to a
new name. On the other hand, we are acutely aware that you do have the capacity to tell us which names are not
acceptable. With this in mind our committee has come up with the following list from members' suggestions.
We ask that you indicate to us which, if any, of these you would deem not acceptable.

Australian Vaccination (Information) Network
Australian Vaccination Information Network
Australian Vaccination Information

Australian Vaccination Network (for Choice)
Australian Vaccination Choice

Australian Immunisation Network

This information will indeed assist us to act on your directive. I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely

Greg Beattie
President

abn 077 002 923
AVN PO Box 177 Bangalow 2479 NSW
ph 02 6687 2436 fax 02 6687 0894

email meryl@avn.org.au www.avn.org.au



